
3. The Committee recommends that the Government of 
Canada meet annually with the other parties to all Nuclear 
Co-operation Agreements to review the application of such 
Agreements, and table a report on the results of such 
meetings in Parliament 

Response 

Bilateral nuclear consultations, to review the implementation of bilateral Nudear 
Co-operation Agreements (NCAs) and to discuss bilateral and multilateral nuclear 
policy issues of mutual interest, are held regularly with those nuclear partners with 
which Canada has significant nudear co-operation. The Goverrunent will continue this 
practice, although not necessarily at an annual pace for each country. The Government 
undertakes to keep Parliament appropriately informed, bearing in mind the very real 
limitations caused by the fact that consultations between the Goverrunent of Canada 
and the Governments of other countries are confidential. 
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